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4th September 2015   
 
Dear Parents / Annwyl Rhieni 
 
Miss Jones – Gunes had an accident at the end of the holidays and has had surgery on her eye.  
She is recovering well.  Wherever possible, Mrs Allen will be covering the class. 
 
The school would like to use a drop box account to store videos of pupils’ oral work.  The account 
is password protected and won’t be used outside of school. This will save space on our 
computers and also allow the pupils to easily find examples of their oral work in their workbooks.  
Please speak to Mr Williams if you would like any more information about this or if you would 
prefer your child’s work not to be stored in this way. 
 
Kingswood residential visit update, 16th – 18th September Update 

� We need to be at Kingswood at 3pm on the Wednesday and the children need to be 
picked up after lunch on the Friday at approx 1pm.  

� We have 25 pupils going to Kingswood and they will be accompanied by Mr Williams, 
Miss Davies and Mr Daniel Gradwell (ex student teacher). If you are unable to transport 
your own child to and from Kingswood please let me know and I can make arrangements 
with other parents. 

� Please find packing list attached 

� Please fill in permission form and return to the school office by Wednesday 9th September. 

Erddig Hall 
We have arranged an educational visit to Erddig Hall, Wrexham, on Thursday 1st October. Further 
details to follow nearer the time 

 
Yours sincerely / Yr eiddoch yn gywir 
 
 
 
Janet Meaden, Headteacher 
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